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March 18, 2020

Steve Letavic, Manager
Londonderry Township
783 S Geyers Church Rd
Middletown, PA 17057

Dear Mr. Letavic:

On behalf of the Dauphin County Board of Elections, I am writing to alert you to a polling place
change approved today for Londonderry Township’s 3" Precinct.

FORMER NEW

Grace Chapel Church Bright Hope Fellowship Church
2535 Colebrook Road 345 N Deodate Road
Elizabethtown, PA 17022 Middletown, PA 17057

This change was made to due to the U.S. Department of Justice determining that the former site
was not compliant with the federal Americans with Disabilities Act. There were numerous issues
with the grade of the slopes that would have required extensive upgrades to make compliant.
Bright Hope Church was chosen after an ADA survey was conducted that showed it would be
ADA accessible with only minimal temporary changes.

New voter registration cards are being issued to all voters in this election dlstrlct as well as a
separate postcard, alerting them to the change of poiling place. .

If any voter calls your office, or if you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 717- = =0 7= ©0
780-6360.

Sincerely,

Christopher T. Spackman, Deputy Director

www.dauphincounty.org



